
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Elizabeth Cameron, Martin Glynn, Rosaleen Armstrong, Margaret Haines, Gordon Chuck,

 Ethel Irvine, Maria Hogg, Martin McNeela, Ann Kent, Stanley Terrell, Bernard Caulfield,

 John O’Leary, David Raymond O’Donnell, Thomas Winters, George Franklin, Anne Donnellan, Canon Thomas Bishop, Joseph Greensmith and Canon Richard Gay.

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Isla Caton, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu,
 Fr John Duckett, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, 
Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,
 Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, 

Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam and Nan Yan Wu.
Parish Pastoral Forum: Premises Committee

On 10th October we held the first meeting of the new Parish Premises Committee, which reports to the Parish Pastoral Forum. The Terms of Reference and minutes of the meeting can be seen on the notice board in the church porch. In a nutshell, the remit of the Committee is to plan the maintenance and development priorities for the buildings of the parish within the confines of the overall responsibility of the Diocese of Brentwood. The membership consists of the following parishioners: Mark O’Donoghue (Chair/member of the parish Finance Committee) Fr. Tom, Julia Pitkin (Parish Secretary) James Johnson (PPF Chair), John Swallow (Premises Professional). Apart from maintaining close liaison with Diocesan Finance and Premises Officers, we will be calling on other parishioners and professional consultants when necessary to inform and guide our plans. Similarly, at certain points we will be seeking the views of parishioners prior to undertaking any major premises developments. Should anyone have any questions or comments for the committee to consider, please email them to the parish via the website.

Primary School Application forms for September 2019
Parents seeking to obtain a Certificate of Practice should turn up for an interview with Fr Tom.  Where possible both parents should present themselves with the child in the Church and MUST bring a copy of the child’s baptismal certificate. When you come along to the church for your appointment, there will be one form for you to complete and hand to Fr Tom. You do not have to make an appointment, just turn up between 4.00pm and 7.30pm. For families whose surname begins: A to L Tuesday 27th November and Surnames M-Z Wednesday 28th November. 

“We have loved them in life. Let us not forget them in death”

The Church designates the feasts of All Saints and All Souls along with the month of November as a special time to remember and pray for those who have died and gone before us. Forms are available at the back of the church to remember your loved ones and the lists can be placed in the box in front of the Altar. Masses for the Holy Souls are a reminder to us all for the need to pray for the departed.
Confirmation 2019
Thinking of being Confirmed next year? You are invited to come along to the Parish Community Centre for a Confirmation Taster Session on Sunday 18th November from 6.00pm - 7.00pm for an informal chat and to find out what is involved.  Application forms will be available at the meeting for young adults (not parents) in Year 11 or above, seeking to receive the Sacrament in 2019.  The closing date is Sunday 2nd December 2018. Interviews will take place on Sunday 9th December between 6pm and 8pm. Baptism Certificate’s MUST be presented at the interview if you were not baptised at St Edward’s. Dates for the Confirmation Programme will be attached to the Application Form and candidates MUST be able to attend ALL sessions and especially the Retreat at Walsingham House Abbotswick (22nd – 24th March 2019). 
Parish Building and Maintenance Fund This weekend after all Masses we will have our monthly collection for the Parish Building Fund. 
Confirmation for adults who attend Mass but as yet have not been confirmed in their faith. There will be an informal meeting on Wednesday 5th December at 7pm in the Priest’s House. All are welcome. Spread the word.

All Saints Until now our parish has been the only parish in the Deanery with three Masses on Holydays of Obligation. Morning 9.30am (in the school in term time) 12.15pm and 8pm evening. As of next week there will no longer be an evening 8pm Mass. Our parish is the only one that has a lunchtime Mass being a ‘town centre’ parish.  Several parishes nearby have evening Masses. They are: Collier Row 7.30pm, Gidea Park 7.30pm, Harold Hill Most Holy Redeemer 7.30pm and Hornchurch 7.30pm
Service of Remembrance for those buried at Romford Cemetery on Sunday 18th November at 1.30pm.

Memorial Mass will be celebrated on Wednesday 14th November at 12.15pm for deceased CAFOD Supporters in the Diocese. There will be refreshments in the Community Centre afterwards and we are grateful for the hospitality of the Golden Club.

St Peter’s Parents Association invites all parishioners to join them for an evening of BINGO on Friday 9th November. See poster for details.

SVP Awareness Month 2018 This year’s theme “Beyond Boundaries” focuses on how members support people in a variety of situations and contexts. A member of the SVP will be giving a short talk after each Mass this weekend.

Parish Shop New delivery of Rosaries. Please come and have a browse in the Parish Shop. You can find us in the Community Centre open after all weekend Masses. 

Children’s Liturgy Group.   We are in need of new volunteers to take over the running of this group. If you can help, please speak to Fr Tom or contact the parish office

This Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 27th      

6.30pm 
Andrew Grimes RIP (O’Sullivan)           
Sunday 28th         
       
9.30am
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box)  



11.30am
Raymond O’Donnell RIP 
Monday 29th                     
12noon
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Tuesday 30th        
 
12noon 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Wednesday 31st  


12.15pm
Andrew Grimes RIP (Ellis)            
Thursday 1st   
       
9.30am 
November Dead List (In St Peter’s School) 




12.15pm
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box) 
Friday 2nd        


12noon
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Saturday 3rd     

6.30pm 
November Dead List 
Sunday 4th         
       
9.30am
In Thanksgiving (Piper)  



11.30am
Holy Souls (Holy Souls Box)   
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 
11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Mon 29th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 30th    
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 31st   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 1st    
Holyday of Obligation


St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 
Fri 2nd         
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sun 4th      
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre


Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall

Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it
27th /28th Oct         Stacy Rhodes          9.30am

3rd /4th Nov         Shantelle Fevrier        9.30am

10th /11th Nov           Sonia Costa               9.30am
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekends 7th and 14th October
 Envelopes: £336.39 & £ 417.80     Cash: £454.14 & £362.98     
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Thirtieth Sunday of the Year (B) 
28th October 2018 
St. Edward’s Parish Bazaar

The Bazaar opens 11am.  - 3pm. on Saturday 24th November and everyone is invited to come and enjoy the various stalls including Gifts, Toiletries & Crafts. The ever popular Cake Stall offers marmalades & jams as a specialty.

We welcome all types of bottle for the Bottle Stall.

Santa’s Grotto delights the children, and The Rainbows provide the ‘Lucky Dip’.

The Gift Box for your donations is in the Church Porch  

No books, (only children’s books please). 

Bazaar Draw Tickets will be available after all Masses   

Hot food & refreshments are available in the Community Centre 

The cake stall would be very grateful for home-made cakes & pastries from parishioners, these should be delivered to the Parish Hall either 

Friday evening or Saturday morning. 
Please come along and support this annual parish event
